
-----Original Message----- 
From: Asen Tsvyatkov <asen.ts@gmail.com>  
Sent: 10 June 2020 08:07 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: 519 Green Lanes N4 1AN 
 
Dear licensing officer, 
 
I write in relation to an application for an Adult Gaming Centre Licence at 519 Green Lanes N4 1AN. 
 
As a local resident I, and many of my neighbours are very seriously concerned about this application on the 
following grounds: 
 
- there is already an over abundance of gambling premises on Green Lanes 
- the operator appears to specialise in FIxed Odds Betting Terminals, which are known to be particularly likely to 
affect vulnerable individuals   
- all these premises attract antisocial behaviour and consumption of alcohol - not a day goes by without another 
of these premises suffering a broken window, and there is often smoking and rubbish left outside betting shops 
- lastly, the application is announced in such a manner that makes it particularly challenging for the average 
individual to enquire, and pass on comments in a reasonable timeframe 
 
If the council has the intention to generate a positive environment for our community and our children, and to 
protect the most vulnerable, it will decide against the above application. 
 
I look forward to hearing about your decision and remain at your disposal if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Asén Tsvetanov Tsvyatkov 
- 
asen@asenasen.com  
asen@asenasen.com  
- 
@asenasen 

 


